
Hello, 
I desire and fully support use of absentee balloting this fall, year 2020. 
 
I reside is in a Senior Living facility – where cleanliness, facial mask wear, social distancing and very 
limited inter-personal interactions is practiced. 
The CORONA-19 virus is a major health threat to me and to our large Senior community. 
 
I consider absentee balloting, in fall of year 2020, a major advantage in avoidance of my and our 
community’s exposure to COVID-19 virus. 
 
Very truly yours, 
  William E. Fuller 
  Bloomfield, CT 06002 
 


